
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/24/2015 4:37:44 PM
Subject: RE: RRP Backgrounder

Katherine,
 
My apologies for the delayed response.
 
We are working on some slight updates and hope to have something ready to go by Monday. 
 
DMG
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 2:26 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Glaccum, David

Subject: RRP Backgrounder
 
Please let us know the message and documents to email to the General Assembly re: RRP.
If we want to include updates to the RRP backgrounder - attached is the word version.
Thanks, KV
 
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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